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**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 

 The start of our 50th anniversary is this weekend on Saturday, 
May, 21st at 7:00 pm, we looking forward to a great season.  We have a 
lot of exciting events planned that will be announced during the season 
as more details become available.  We have had a busy year already 
with the completion of the Bangor Mall Show and would like to thank 
all the crews, drivers, and car owners that participated in this show as 
well as the Bangor Mall for allowing the show to happen. This spring 
preview was a great display of team work and enthusiasm for the racing 
community. 
 Another big event that has taken place is the PASS series race 
that was held at Speedway 95 this past Sunday. With the weather 
complications the race was delayed a few times but was able to be 
completed without having to reschedule.  We would again like to thank 
all the crews and fans that braved the weather for some great side by 
side racing action.  
 We are also pleased that in two weeks Monster Jam will be 
invading Speedway 95 to start to set up for the shows.  Shows will be 
held June 3rd at 7:00 pm, June 4th at 2:00 and 7:30 pm and June 5th at 
2:00 pm.  These shows are planned to be the biggest and best Monster 
Truck shows of 2016 for the region.  Tickets for all the shows are still 
available through Speedway 95 Ticket Office or through Ticket Master.  
Monster Jam will also be inviting Street Warriors from the area to join 
the show, for information on the Street Warriors please contact 
Kim@speedway95racing.com. 
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 Another exciting change for this year, we would like to 
welcome Speedway Karting to the Speedway 95 Family.  Speedway 
Karting is designed for younger children through adults for go kart 
racing.  They will be racing every other week starting in June.  For more 
information on Speedway Karting, please contact Pete Roach at 207-
478-2182. 
 We have many more changes in the works for the 50th 
anniversary season. We will keep you up to date when more details 
become available.  For daily information be sure to visit the Speedway 
95 website at www.speedway95racing.com and like us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/speedway95. 
 
As always we look forward to seeing you at “Maine’s Family Fun Track” 
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